
Committed to
Safeguarding Children
Information for Parents & Guardians

environment during activities, camps and seminars so that all children can learn and 
develop.

We take the safety of your children very seriously, and have put in place guidelines to 
improve protection from child abuse and, in the event of an incident, make a timely 
and targeted response.

Above all, the safety of your children is of our highest priority. We seek to create an 
open environment between parents and the Helfer Grupe to ensure that the safety 
of your children at all times.

•  observe our guidelines for parents (as outlined in our Safeguarding 
Children Policy, available on our website)

•   read and understand the Bund Safety Guidelines 
•  in the event of serious or ongoing breaches of these guidelines by any 

person, report the matter to the Helfer Grupe or the Forzitser in charge 
so that appropriate action can be taken

In consideration of this, we invite you as parents to be vigilant, talk to your child, hear 
what they say, make your own observations, and if you have concerns to bring them 
to the movement or other place you may feel appropriate. Our contact details and 
the contact details of relevant state and federal government and NGO authorities 
are at the bottom of this document.

We call on parents/guardians whose children attend SKIF to please:

skifhelfer@gmail.com 
www.skif.org.au

Victoria Child Protection Unit
(Southern Metropolitan Region) 

Business Hours: 1300 655 795
After hours: 131 278

Elana: 0431 099 286
Shoshana: 0466 284 910
bundsafeguarding@gmail.com
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